Clinic successful

Dear editor: |
.. E. . . | On behalf of the Halton Hills branch
e o L e of the Canadian Red Cross, we would
G R | like to thank all who took part in the
e . | recent Acton blood donor clinic.
. - v Once again, the people of Acton
showed their willingness to help others.
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Golden anniversary

Bud and Evaline Snow were joined by friends and
relatives as they celebrated their 50th wedding
anniversary Dec. 16 at Ballinafad Hall. | )

DR. MEL GREENGLASS

recently announced his retirement
after nearly 30 years of
Dentistry in Georgetown

DR. MARK BOSTOCK

will be caring for Dr. Greenglass’
patients as well as accepting

NEW PATIENTS

for family and cosmetic dentistry.
TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT CALL:

Glass

16 Mountainview

877-6360

877-3641

Drop off your fruit or veggie
recipe for a chance to win

a *20 Gift Certificate
Product of U.S.A.

Tomatoes

2 lbs. carrots (cooked tender crisp)
1 large onion

green pepper strips

Bring to boil. Cool & pour over vegetables.

Ontario Fancy

Mcintosh
Apples

$1 99

5 Ib. bag

Product of U.S.A.

ussels Sprouts
P

89°

*We reserve the right to limit quantities.

Stained Glass Classes
Starting Jan. 16, 1996

Heritage
Stained

Supplies ¢ Classes * Custom Work ¢ Gifts

215 Main Street, Studio 14
Glen Williams, Ontario

(905) 877-3094

Georgetown Fruit M
UPCOMING SPECIALS
TUES. JAN. 9th - SUN.

A $20 Gift Certificate goes to Linda Richardson
for submitting her Recipe.

RECIPE OF THE MONTH

CARROT SALA
Dressing:

10 oz. can tomato soup
1 tsp. salt & pepper

1 tbsp. mustard seed
3/4 cup white sugar
1/2 cup salad oil

3/4 cup vinegar
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Our readers write

On Dec. 28, 104 units of blood were
collected. For those people who couldn’t
make the *c i, we encourage you to
make your donation at other clinics, as
the need for blood never decreases.
Special thanks to Walker Masonic
Lodge, who sponsored this clinic and

Acton Free Press for advertising the
clinic. Of course the clinic could not be a

9

success without the many volunteers

who helped, and Acton Legion's support.

Thank you to all of the great donors
and volunteers from Acton and the
surrounding area. We look forward to
seeing you, again at the next clinic on
March 21, 1996.

Joe Graf and Julia Roehrig, Halton
Hills Red Cross blood donor committee
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...develop their creative side...

" Artist Robin Symmes Gives
\
-

~~ ART CLASSES

For Young People

at Studio 18 in the Williams Mill.

918 Main St. Glen Williams

Level-1 Ages 8-10 ‘R Level-2 Ages 11-13

Basic classes $15 including materials

New Monday classes now available for Level 1 ‘@ 2
Basic: Drawing-Colour Theory, Intermediate: Painting-Printmaking

Registration this Sat. ‘® Sun. 1-5pm
Classes start Monday, January 8th!

Rd. South "::' Mi" L7G 3S9
ag::#:z:éinﬁn Geor;:own (905) 877'4641

For More Information

JAN. 14th

See Robin at Studio 18, or telephone (905) 877 7643

arket
140 Guelph St.

877-8882
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